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CBO Estimate of the Statutory Pay-As-You-Go Effects for H.R. 6184, a bill to amend the Water Resources Development Act 
of 2000 to extend and modify the program allowing the Secretary of the Army to accept and expend funds contributed by non-
Federal public entities to expedite the evaluation of permits, and for other purposes, as transmitted with an amendment to 
CBO on November 9, 2010 (f:\VHLC\110510\110510.026.xml). 
 
 
   By Fiscal Year, in Millions of Dollars 
   

  2011 2012 2013 2014 2015 2016 2017 2018 2019 2020
2011-
2015

2011-
2020

 

NET INCREASE OR DECREASE (-) IN THE DEFICIT 

Statutory Pay-As-You-Go 
Impact 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0
 

 
a. H.R. 6184, as amended, would extend through 2016 the authority of the Corps to collect and spend funds contributed 

by private firms to expedite the evaluation of permit applications. Because the legislation would affect direct spending, 
pay-as-you-go procedures apply. However, based on information from the Corps, CBO estimates that amounts 
collected and spent for such purposes would total less than $500,000 annually and that the net budgetary impact would 
be negligible.  
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